Public Notice

[bookmark: _GoBack]The Miami R-I  School District will accept sealed bids for Independent Auditor services until 10:00 a.m., Thursday, February 16th, 2023.  The documents found on our website www.miamir1.net will outline the requirements and specifications requested by the district.  Bids will be publicly opened in the District office at 7638 NW State Road J, Amoret, MO 64722 at 10:00 a.m., Thursday, February 16th, 2023.  Bids must be delivered sealed and clearly marked, “Auditor Services Bid” in the lower left hand corner of the envelope.  The District reserves the right to reject any and all bids, to waive any irregularities, and to accept the bid considered most advantageous to the District.  Contact the District Central Office at (660-267-3480) for more information.  Submit proposals to 7638 NW State Road J, Amoret, MO 64722.         


